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Greetings from the CEJ!

The new issue of the journal is now online. Thanking all the reviewers and authors for the contributions.
The need to modify the curriculum of our specialty is long overdue. This is particularly pertinent in relation to the dental materials 

which we currently use in our day-to-day practice. Sadly, silver amalgam and gold are very rarely used and that leads us to the question 
why they figure so prominently in our syllabus. Instead of a sudden drastic change in the curriculum, slow changes can be made out in 
a gradual manner and incorporate newer materials and techniques.

Cone-beam computed tomography (CBCT) and other newer diagnostic tools should also be included in our courses. With the National 
Dental Commission coming soon, hope these issues will be addressed.

Hope you enjoy this new issue of the Journal.
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